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The Commission directed the College 
to prepare an ad hoc progress report 
in Fall 2015 as a follow-up to the 
report submitted in 2014 regarding 
the first recommendation of the 2013 
self-study: “The Evaluation 
Committee recommends that for each 
year of operation, Clark College 
undergo an external financial audit 
and that the results from such audits, 
including findings and management 
letter recommendations, be 
considered in a timely, appropriate, 
and comprehensive manner by the 
Board of Trustees.” 

Clark College has met the three milestones of coming 
into compliance with the Northwest Commission on 
Colleges and Universities’ Eligibility Requirement 19 
and Standard 2.F.7: 

1. Developed and submitted the financial 
statements in accordance with generally 
accepted accounting principles to the 
Washington State Auditors Office in December 
2014.   

2. Contracted with the Washington State Auditor’s 
Office, professionally qualified personnel, to 

Clark College has taken the 
necessary steps to fully comply 
with the Commission’s 
Eligibility Standard 19 and 
Standard 2.F.7 and expects to 
be judged by the Commission 
as in compliance. 
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audit the financial statements in Spring 2015.  See 
Appendix A. 

3. Reviewed and considered the results of the 
financial statement audit in a timely, appropriate 
and comprehensive manner by the college’s 
administration and board by June 2015.  See 
Appendix B. 

 


